
Distance Learning 
 
It is my intention to remain open during the 2020-2021 school year at Solid Rock. However, I do believe 
that we need to have a plan in place IF we are required to close or IF the number of sick children and staff 
indicates that it would be in the best interest of our facility to close for a specific period of time. For that 
reason, I want to give you the information that I have compiled for distance learning. 
 
The Solid Rock staff has decided that IF we close, we will distance learn using Facebook. We chose Facebook 
because the teachers and students don’t all necessarily need to be live. The teachers can upload videos and 
learning at a time when they are available, and you can view the video or post with your child at your 
convenience. We know you may have older children who need to meet with their teacher at a specific time. 
We felt like an approach that offered you the flexibility to help your preschooler learn at your convenience 
was vitally important. Just to clarify, we will not use ZOOM this school year. 
 
The Facebook Page will be a private group for your child’s classroom. It will be by invitation only. Because 
the teachers will be working to give your child online lessons, you will need to pay a small fee to be invited 
on the page. (Just to clarify, for those who were not enrolled last year, you are not charged when Solid Rock is 
closed, so for all the weeks that we were not open in the spring of 2020, the parents did not pay any tuition 
fees.) The cost is as follows: 
 
 Pre-K Classes   $15 each week 
 Lions and Elephants  $10 each week 
 Bears and Bunnies  $8 each week 
 Lambs and Puppies  Free 
 **If you have twins, you would only pay one fee and be able to access the information for both children. 

 
If you would please fill out the form below and return it in your child’s backpack, I would appreciate it. IF 
we do not receive enough parents who are interested in paying for the teachers’ time to prepare the lesson 
plans, then I will cancel the opportunity. And, of course, if you have any questions, please feel free to call or 
email me. 

 
         ~Miss Conda 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 

Child’s name                 Classroom     
 
 

_______ Yes, I would be willing to pay the weekly fee to receive online instruction from my 
 child’s teacher. I realize that I would need to pay the fee prior to being invited to the 
 Facebook page. 
 
 
_______ No, I would not be interested in receiving distance learning for my preschooler. 
 
 
Guardian’s Signature        


